
 

 

 

Second in Mathematics required for September 2023 

Permanent Full Time Post 

MPS/UPS plus TLR 2b (£5025) 

 

Blessed Edward Oldcorne Catholic College is an outstanding Catholic school committed to ensuring 

that all our students develop and grow as people of good character as well as being given every 

opportunity to excel academically.  Our vision is that all members of our community play their part in 

making the world a better place.   

Blessed Edward Oldcorne Catholic College is a popular and well respected school which is always 

oversubscribed.  Parents recognise that we are a caring and inclusive community which is 

evidenced in the genuine warmth of the relationships between staff and pupils. 

We are seeking to appoint a Second in Mathematics to join our Mathematics Department and 

become an integral part of an experienced and highly effective group of specialist practitioners. 

Teachers in the Mathematics department are committed to ensuring that the subject is accessible to 

all and that every child enjoys and feels fulfilled by their experience of Mathematics at the college. 

Student outcomes are excellent. The department’s GCSE results in 2022 place it firmly in the top 

20% of schools nationally, in terms of both progress and attainment. The college also offers GCSE 

Further Mathematics as an enrichment offer for our most able mathematicians.  To find out more 

about the Mathematics curriculum at Blessed Edward’s please see here 

https://www.blessededward.co.uk/home/college-life/curriculum/maths/  

In return our college can offer you a welcoming and inclusive environment with a culture of 

openness and transparency. We place great emphasis on the wellbeing of our staff and offer a 

number of benefits to support this. You will also benefit from support, mentoring and development 

tailored to you. Teachers flourish at Blessed Edward Oldcorne Catholic College and we offer 

ongoing career advancement for teachers at all levels. 

Blessed Edward Oldcorne Catholic College is a very special place.  Our students are friendly, 

enthusiastic, and eager to learn. Staff are caring, supportive and dedicated to finding the true 

potential in each and every one of our students.  If you have a passion for Mathematics and share 

our commitment to ensuring every student achieves their best, please get in touch. 

Please see our website for further details and an application form. Completed applications should 

be returned to Mrs Kay Taylor, Headteacher’s PA before the closing date: 

ktaylor@blessededward.co.uk . 

Closing date: 10.00am on Friday 3 February 2023 

 
Greg McClarey  
Headteacher 
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